

ANGLESEY PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

ISSUE 3 6TH OCTOBER 2023

MESSAGE FROM MRS GREEN

Dear Parents and Carers,

We have Parent's Evening on Wednesday 11th October from 2.15pm-6pm.

The school will close to pupils at 2pm, so please collect your child promptly.

Year 5 and 6 pupils who usually go home alone will need to be collected by an adult at 2pm.

The parent's evening is an opportunity to see how your child is settling in class and ask any questions you may

You can book appointments now on the My Child at School app.

We will also be asking you to complete a parent survey whilst you wait, which will provide the school with valuable feedback about your views.

We look to seeing you all then.

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

October – Black History Month 6th October – Flu vaccinations (please send the forms back to school asap) 9th October – Y2 Parents Assembly - Harvest 9th October – Y5 River trip to Bewdley 11th October - Parents Evenings - 2.15pm-

6pm

11th October - school closes at 2pm 20th October -DLD awareness day 27th October – Parent Forum Meeting

27th October - School Closes at 1pm

If these dates change, we will let you know.

ATTENDANCE



Our current attendance figure for this week was 94.1%. It is really important that your child attends school every day possible. Let's get this number higher! If your child comes every day, they could win a family hamper each half term.

WELL DONE to SL1 100%! WELL DONE to 1NK your attendance went up to 96% this week!

6B, 4PC and Willow Hub sadly fell to 90% and below this week.

WEBSITE AND TWITTER

https://www.angleseysch-bham.co.uk

https://twitter.com/AngleseyP

Also go to our Youtube channel to watch all of the content that has been posted there.

Youtube@anglesey.bham.sch.uk

What book are you reading this week?

Who is the author?

OCTOBER INTERNET NEWSLETTER

This month's Online Safety Newsletter is now on the website 'Parents Information and News' – 'Online Safety'. Please have a look on updates on ways to keep your child safe on the internet.



SL1 AND 2

Children from the Speech and Language Base visited Burbury Park this week to get inspiration for their poetry writing about Autumn. Hopefully we can show their poems next week.







SECONDARY SCHOOL APPLICATIONS

The closing date for secondary school applications is **31st October 2023 at 11:59pm**. Please make an appointment to see **Mrs Skinner** if you need any help. **Staff will be available in the hall during Parent's Evening to help you complete the online form.**

SCHOOL COUNCIL

Mrs Hess leads our School Council at Anglesey. There is currently an election happening, where each class is voting for a School Council representative. When the elections have ended, we will let you know who the new councillors will be.

FOOD BANK

Mrs Oram and Mrs Hess would like to thank all parents and staff for your food donations and remind you that the food bank is open every Thursday 2.30-3.45. (Please bring a bag!) Thank you to the pupils who helped to pack the bags this week.

RECEPTION CLASS APPLICATIONS

Apply online for your child to start Reception class in September 2024. You need to visit https://www.birmingham.gov.uk/schooladmissions

and submit an inline application from 1st October 2023 to 15th January 2024 (Final closing date).

DRIVING TEST SUCCESS

Congratulations to Miss Elleston who passed her driving test this week! The children all gave her a big cheer for





TIMES TABLES BADGES

Congratulations to our first times tables badge winners this week in Year 3

